
A State Meet – Parking 

 

 

We received word that the UPD will not be 

ticketing on Saturday for the A State Meet.  

You are free to park in Matthews Street 

Garage or Pleasant Street Garage or any 

other place that is not reserved or 

handicapped without the proper decals.  The 

LBJ Student Center Garage is a paid garage, 

so if you park there, you will have to pay 

when you exit.  There are some other places 

to park on campus too. 

You do NOT need to display a PSIA parking 

permit,  but you can if you want to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


